
Ann Machado - Newly assigned E-911 Street Address at 210 Washington Ave. 

Good Morning Ann,

Enclosed, please find a map (layout) showing the location of the proposed single family home at the newly 
assigned E-911 street address of 210 Washington Ave.

I currently do not have the parcel line changes from assessing so I have left that information off of the map.
When Suzanne receives that information from the Registry of Deeds then we will finalize the lot changes.

I recommend that the owners contact me at some point, as the project progresses, as I will need to send out an 
email notification message to the E-911 Street Addressing group.

Chuck

Charles W. Wordell, Jr. Surveyor
City of Portland, Maine
Department of Public Services, Engineering
207-874-8803   
>>> Ann Machado 3/17/2014 8:47 AM >>>
Chuck -

I have attached a site plan for lot split at 218 Washington Avenue, CBL 010-A-015. Is there anyway that you can 
assign a street address now before the permit is issued to build the new single family home?

Thanks. 

Ann

Ann Machado
Zoning Specialist 
Planning & Urban Development
Portland City Hall
(207) 874-8709

From: Charles Wordell
To: Ann Machado
Date: 3/17/2014 10:10 AM
Subject: Newly assigned E-911 Street Address at 210 Washington Ave.
CC: Sue Jennings;  William Clark
Attachments: 210 Washington Ave map.pdf
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